
The plan must be transparent, bipartisan if possible and with the best possible data available.  Therefore 
it is critical that the final plan NOT be completed until all the data from the census is available and 
utilized.  Perhaps Sec. of State Fagan's plan can be utilized as a straw plan to be modified as the census 
data becomes available.  
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